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To Whom It May Concern:

A solicitation for the purchase of Transportation Impact Fee Offsets has been issued. The solicitation
document, along with other relevant information about this program, is available on the County’s
website at: http://hcflgov.net/impactfeeoffsets. Offers must be received in the manner prescribed
in the solicitation no later than 2:00 p.m., local Tampa, Florida time (our clock), on January 30, 2018.

Please be advised that a Cone of Silence exists for procurement solicitations issued by the County in
order to safeguard the integrity of the County’s procurement and protest process. The Cone of
Silence prohibits offerors from communicating with County employees, members of the Board of
County Commissioners (including their aides and employees) and the Hearing Master regarding a
procurement solicitation and/or related protests. The Cone of Silence does not prohibit you from
communicating with me; therefore, please direct all questions regarding this solicitation, in writing,
to Scott Stromer, Director, Procurement Services, by physical delivery to the address identified in
the solicitation or email to StromerS@HCFLGov.net. Violation of the Cone of Silence may result in
disqualification.

You are receiving this notice because you may own transportation impact fee offsets in Hillshorough
County, Florida. The Hillshorough County Board of County Commissioners (“BOCC”) approved a
Transportation Impact Fee Offset Buy-Back Program at its regular meeting on May 17, 2017. If you
do not own or do not represent an owner of transportation impact fee offsets in Hillsborough County
please disregard this notice.

Sincerely,

Scott P. Stromer, Director
Procurement Services Department

HCFLGOV.NET




